
 
 
 
 
June 24, 2022 
 
To: Norridge School District 80 Community, 
 
The Norridge School District 80 Board of 
Education is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Michele Guzik as District 
Superintendent.  The appointment was made 
by the Board at its June 21, 2022 Board 
meeting and will be effective July 1, 2022.   
 
Mrs. Guzik has been with Norridge School 
District 80 since 1994, beginning her career 
as a kindergarten teacher at James Giles 
School.  Mrs. Guzik has also held the positions of building principal 
and assistant superintendent.   
 
“I am grateful to the Board of Education for the opportunity to 
expand my role in District 80 to support all of our students and 
families.  It has been an honor and privilege to serve the district as a 
teacher and leader throughout the years.  District 80 is my home and 
I look forward to working with our teachers, staff, families and 
community members as we continue to develop and refine our 
educational programs and buildings for our students”, Guzik said.   
 
Mrs. Guzik received Bachelor’s degrees in Early Childhood and 
Elementary Education, Master’s degrees in Special Education and 
Educational Leadership from DePaul University and an Educational 
Specialist degree with Superintendent Endorsement from Concordia 
University.   
 
Please join us in congratulating Mrs. Guzik upon her selection as 
Superintendent of District 80. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Sam Palazzo 
 

Sam Palazzo 
Norridge Board of Education President  
Norridge School District 80 
 

Mrs. Michele Guzik  
Interim Superintendent 

 
Mr. David Dore  
Director of Special Education 

 
Mr. John Jobe  
Director of Technology 

 
Mr. Bob Biedke 
Principal, Giles 

 
Dr. Sean Rabiola  
Principal, Leigh 

 
Mrs. Christine Ahrens  
Assistant Principal, Giles 

 
Mrs. Sarah Mysel  
Assistant Principal, Leigh 

    ________ 
 
Board of Education 
 
Mr. Sam Palazzo 
President 
 
Mr. Frank Tribuzio 
Vice President 
 
Mr. Renzo Berardi 
Secretary 
 
Mrs. Molly Dec 
Mrs. Maria Lala 
Mr. Lou Mezzano 
Mr. Chris Monson 
  
Norridge School District 80 
Superintendent’s Office 
8151 W. Lawrence Avenue 
Norridge, Illinois   60706 
708-583-2068 
 
 
James Giles School  
4251 North Oriole Avenue  
Norridge, Illinois   60706  
708-453-4847 
 
 
John V. Leigh School 
8151 W. Lawrence Avenue 
Norridge, Illinois   60706 
708-456-8848 
 

the Giles and Leigh Public Schools of District Eighty 
      . . . SERVING THE VILLAGES OF NORRIDGE, HARWOOD HEIGHTS, 
                              AND PORTIONS OF NORWOOD PARK AND LEYDEN TOWNSHIPS 
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